
As a valued guest we wanted to provide you with an update on the status of our recent closure to help prevent the spread and potential impact of the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19).  The Pokagon Gaming Authority previously announced the closure of its Four Winds Casino locations in Michigan and Indiana 
on Tuesday, March 17.  

The health and safety of our guests and employees remains our top priority, and in consideration of the latest recommendations from the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC) and requests from both federal and state governments, the Pokagon Gaming Authority has decided to extend the closure of 
its Four Winds Casinos until further notice.  

As we noted previously, some of the scheduled entertainment has been postponed.  Please see the list of postponed shows below.  Ticket refunds are 
being offered at the point-of-sale. 

• March 21st - Little River Band

• March 28th - Melissa Etheridge

• April 4th - Aaron Lewis

• April 18th - Damon Wayans

• April 24th - Million Dollar Quartet

• April 26th - Willie Nelson

• May 1st - Alan Parsons

• May 9th - Gladys Knight

• June 12th - Temptations

Current hotel and restaurant reservations, which were booked for dates during the closure, will be cancelled without penalty.  

Also, all scheduled promotions have been cancelled.  New promotions will be communicated when a reopening date is identified. 

As always, we thank you for being a loyal Four Winds guest and for your patience and understanding as we continue to navigate through this evolving 
crisis.  We will continue to stay in touch and provide periodic updates via our website and social networking pages as new information becomes available. 

We look forward to welcoming you back for your next entertainment escape.  Until then, please stay safe and healthy and we will see you in the near future. 

Sincerely,

Frank Freedman
Chief Operating Officer
Four Winds Casinos 


